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8 September 2023


Dear Applicant

Thank you for taking the time to consider applying for the headship of Penwortham Primary School. As Chair of Governors I would like to take this opportunity to tell you about our school.

We are a single-form entry community Primary School with 201 pupils currently on roll. During our most recent Ofsted in March 2022, we were delighted when it was recognised that our children really do live up to our motto of ‘Happy Children who Achieve’. They are proud of our school, eager to learn, well behaved, polite and enjoy the rich variety of activities beyond the subjects they study. If you visit our school you will see our ethos in practice through the way children learn and play, how the staff and children interact, and the way the staff work together as a team. This all reflects what we call the My Personal Best approach which you can read about on our website.

We have really lovely pupils, an exceptionally well motivated and hard working staff team, interested and supportive parents and a strong and determined governing body. It is because of the whole school community’s willingness to go above and beyond that we have been able to organise and enjoy a calendar of enriching events in the last year. These began with visits from Olympic athletes Joel Fearon and Katie Stainton – who stayed and helped with our September Sports Day – and concluded with a rich calendar of end of year activities such as the graduation of our reception pupils, the Year 6 show, Year 6 prom meal, school scarecrow building and the wonderful PTFA Summer Fair which brought together our whole school community in a thriving social event that also raised money for the school.

The post arises through our current Head teacher moving on to new opportunities as a School Advisor in Lancashire. In the relatively short time she has been our head teacher, she has continued to move the school forward through particularly challenging times. 

For the successful candidate, this is an exciting opportunity to build on our current strengths and successes and help us continue to develop. If the prospect and challenge of leading our school and meeting our wonderful children and staff is as exciting to you as it is to us, we would warmly welcome your application.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely



Patricia Jones 
Chair of Governors

Headteacher: Mrs Helen Hesketh		   head@penwortham-pri.lancs.sch.uk
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